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Wednesday 18th October  

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,  

 

Stars of the Half Term   

We are very proud of all the children in school for their brilliant start to the year. The children have worked incredibly hard and 

their behaviour, as commented upon by visiting staff from other schools, has been exemplary. Well done everyone! Our Stars of 

the Half Term are Lola, Hester, Harry, James, Rosie, Isabella, Judah, Leiarna, Millie, Ash, Seth, Charlie, Ronnie and Isabella. 

Congratulations to them all.  

 

Parents’ Evening Meetings 

Meetings with class teachers will be next half term on the following dates: 

* Wednesday 22nd November 3.30pm-5.30pm 

* Thursday 23rd November 4.00pm-6.00pm 

A separate letter will be sent next half term with a link for online booking.  Mrs Mitchell (SENDCo) will organise additional meetings 

for the parents of pupils with SEND.  

 

Children in Need  

Children in Need is on Friday 17th November. We are supporting the event this year by encouraging the children to wear something 

spotty to school for a 50p or £1 donation. There will be a small prize for the most spotty, inventive and creative outfit in each class! 

 

Sporting Events 

Teams from Years 4-6 have taken part in football competitions over the last few weeks. Four of our children have contributed to 

the newsletter with their thoughts.  

 

Y6 Mixed Football Event: At the football competition we all tried our best and we were friendly with the other teams. We won ‘Spirit of the 

Games Award’ which means we showed lots of respect, determination and sportsmanship. Even though we didn't win our matches, we all had 

lots of fun. Michael 

 

Y5/6 Girls’ Football Event: At the girls’ football we had so much fun! We won two matches, lost two matches and drew one. All of us worked 

super hard and enjoyed ourselves! Violet 

 

Y4 Mixed Football Event: We all really enjoyed the games and tried our best. We won all of our games and respected the other teams. We 

followed all the rules and were really proud of ourselves. Archie and Max  

 

Film Night  

Film Night was a great success raising several hundred pounds for school. Thank you to everyone in the PTA for organising the 

event and to the school staff who stayed behind to run the event. 

 

Harvest Food Donations 

The children’s singing in the Autumn Harvest Assemblies last week was lovely and was truly enjoyed by all. Thank you to everyone 

who has been able to donate food goods. Volunteers from Northwich Community Support will be collecting this week and are 

very grateful for your kindness and generosity.  

 

School closes for half term this Friday. Monday 30th October is an INSET day. School reopens to the children on Tuesday 31st 

October. We hope you all have a relaxing break.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Rob Cole 

(Headteacher) 

 

https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/
https://www.northwichcommunity.com/

